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Change to guidance around self-isolation 
 

The Government has announced that from Monday 17 January the self-isolation period for Coronavirus in 
England will be reduced further.   
From next week, those who test positive or display symptoms will be able to leave self-isolation after five 
full days if they get two negative lateral flow tests, 24 hours apart. 
 
This means: 

• The day symptoms begin or a person 
tests positive is day zero. The next day is 
day one of their isolation period. 

• They can take their first test on day five. 
If it is negative, they can take another 
test 24 hours later on day six. Assuming 
this is also negative - and they do not 
have a temperature - they can 
immediately leave isolation. 

• If they test positive, they can continue 
to take tests between days 5 and 9 until 
they get two consecutive negative 
results 24 hours apart. 

• Once they reach the 10th full day of 
isolation no further tests are required – 
people can leave self-isolation without 
testing. 

• This guidance applies to all, whether 
they are vaccinated or unvaccinated. 

 
This useful graphic from the BBC (pictured right) details the new requirements. For further detail please 
visit here.  
The RRT has discussed these changes this morning and we can confirm that this new guidance will be 
followed in our operations. Please note: currently this change to guidance only applies to those who live in 
England.  
If you have any questions please speak to a member of the Health and Safety team.  

 
Covid travel restrictions between the UK and France eased 
 

From today, people travelling from the UK to France will no longer have to self-isolate on arrival or show 
proof that their trip is essential – this means travel for tourism and business reasons is no longer 
prohibited.  
Visitors must provide a negative PCR or antigen test result taken within 24 hours pre-departure if aged 12 
years and over and complete a ‘sworn statement’ form self-certifying they are not suffering from symptoms 
associated with Coronavirus and have not been in contact with confirmed cases in the preceding fortnight.   
Please note that the easing of these restrictions only applies to those who are fully vaccinated. Isolation for 
10 days on arrival is still in place for those who are unvaccinated, alongside certain other requirements.  
Visit here for more information.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests
https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice/france/entry-requirements

